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From: jennifer jones F
Sent: 29 July 2014 18

To: Planning
Subject: Application no. 2014/4514/P 11A Primrose Hill Road, NW3 3DG
Categories: QOrange Category

1 live at no. 60 King Henry's Road, almost adjacent to 11 Primrose Hill Road.

If the proposed new house is built at no.11A Primrose Hill Road, it will project beyond the existing
building line, blocking the light which now falls on my house and making it colder and darker. I am
therefore opposed to the application no. 2014/4514/P.

1 should add that I have seen some of the objections to the project made by other residents, and am in
agreement with them.

Dr. Jennifer Jones



